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Fostering communication with the community by sharing worthwhile information with residents, as 

well as identifying happenings throughout Plumsted Township and vicinity. 

 

 
 

• Plumsted Trivia Feature - This image is from an undisclosed location 

within Plumsted Township. Can you identify its whereabouts? The first 

correct email response to the PIO receives a pair of Wawa “free 

coffee” coupons. Last week’s image was of a Krowicki’s Farm box 

truck positioned near their shop on Route 539, with the first correct answer 

submitted by JH.   

 

• Plumsted Township’s Tree Lighting event is this Saturday December 2nd, at 6pm, 

in front of the Municipal Building at 121 Evergreen Rd. It will be 

followed by holiday photographs, hot chocolate and other 

assorted goodies. Please come on down and remember to bring 

your own ornaments to hang on our exterior Plumsted 

community tree. The Girl Scouts will be singing Christmas carols as well.  

 

• According to New Egypt Volunteer Fire Company No. 1, 

Santa called the firehouse and advised that the “2023 

Santa Run” will be on December 16th, beginning at 

2pm. He will ensure that every road in Plumsted is 

visited. See you all then!  You better be nice. 

 

• The New Egypt Antlers, in concert with the Team Mia 

Foundation, are collecting TOYS for the Valerie Fund 

Children’s Center at Monmouth Medical Center. Gifts, new 

and unwrapped, should be dropped off at New Egypt Elks 

Lodge, #2457, 105 Lakewood Rd. For detailed information 

visit: www.newegyptelks2457.org . 

 
This is an official publication of Plumsted Township. Questions, comments, suggestions and submissions for 

upcoming editions may be directed to pio@plumsted.org. 
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